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Expect Miracles
When an entire year goes by between gatherings with loved ones, it’s always such a surprise
to discover how much their children have grown and changed. You love seeing them mature
and develop toward their potential, but feel wistful about the large gaps in time and distance.

Similarly, we’ve noticed that, by our producing just one annual newsletter, the gap in time
has been too much, especially when we have so much good news to share. Starting with this
Fall 2022 Impact Report, we intend to be in touch more often. 

The Tiny Miracles Foundation just turned 18, and – much like the 18-year-old in your life – we
did amazing things this year and still have so much more to accomplish and celebrate ahead. 

We want to use this issue to convey our increased impact on more families in more ways
across southwestern Connecticut over the past 12 months. There are exciting numbers to
share but mainly we’ll let some of the parents we’ve helped tell the story. As these families
attest, Tiny Miracles is there to support anxious parents in our six partner hospitals and also
during the transition home – emotionally, practically and financially.

We’re connecting with more parents more often in more ways. We’ve just completed our first
full year of helping families in New Haven County through our partnership with Yale New
Haven Children’s Hospital. Our staff and volunteers proved more than up for the task, while
also integrating what had been a pandemic-forced adjustment – connecting with parents
online – into now a permanent hybrid model of both in-person and virtual mentoring. 

We were grateful that COVID restrictions eased this spring, allowing us to host our annual
gala in-person for the first time since 2019 – and even more grateful when the event raised
$300,000. 

To those who attended the gala, to those whose names are listed in the end pages of this
report, and to those whose support was given so compassionately but without measure or
reward, we thank you. Your gifts provided comfort and care this year to the families of Rachel
and Michele, Molly, Hank and Wiley, Amara, Oliver, Isla and hundreds of other tiny miracles.
Turn the pages to read their stories.

Ashley Dineen
President, Board of Directors

Tina Tison
Executive Director



Over the past 12 months, Tiny Miracles has expanded its impact within
the community of Southwestern Connecticut.  



Via 6 hospitals and an array of virtual programs, 

we are supporting more families 
than at any previous point in our 18 year history. 

Families awarded
financial aid via 

Tiny Miracles 

Increase in families
reached by 

Tiny Miracles programs

Volunteer Hours in
support of  

Tiny Miracles

Families mentored by
Tiny Miracles

124

+40%

3,000+

557

Figures reflect service period July 1, 2021 - June 30, 2022



Rachel and Michele
Born at 30 weeks at Bridgeport Hospital 

"Sandra from Tiny
Miracles was part of my

strength. She listened 
to me, made me feel less

vulnerable. "

I never considered that I would spend a month in the NICU. I should have known it was a possibility
but the reality was I had a very unexciting pregnancy from a medical sense. I was pregnant with
twins but I was healthy and so were they. I had one weird blood pressure but following monitoring
was sent home "in the clear." Until that same night. My water started to break and we rushed to the
hospital. Despite efforts to stop my labor, within 10 hours of my water breaking our daughters
Michele and Rachel were born 10 weeks premature by emergency C-section. 

They were rushed to the NICU and our real adventure began. I don't remember as much as I would
like to from that day. It was raw, it was scary and everything kept happening so fast. There are a few
things that stood out that day: seeing our daughters and getting to touch them that first time, finally
being in a hospital room, and a bright purple cooler with items for both our daughters, information
for us and a card for me. That card was my first lifeline to support that I would so desperately need. 

Parenthood is scary for anyone but, when your
child (or children) are so helpless they can't sustain
breath or eat on their own, you don't necessarily
know who else will understand what you are going
through and help you stay strong. Sandra from
Tiny Miracles was part of my strength. I had a card
from her with her contact information right away.
There was no pressure for me to do anything but
she was there for me when I needed her. 

We spent 36 days in the NICU. 36 days without our
friends and family being able to be with us and see
our girls. But 36 days with Tiny Miracles friends
who stopped in and saw our girls, celebrated them
and understood how exciting it was to be able to
change their diaper, put clothes on that first time,
have them in open-air cribs, and be able to give a
bottle. Most people take these things for granted.
The average parent is blessed with not knowing
about oxygen, feeding tubes, central lines,
desaturations, diaper weights and the many, many
temperature checks, but we were blessed with Tiny
Miracles and perhaps that is better. 

In their mom's words



Birthday Campaigns
supporting Tiny Miracles

on Facebook



Gifts provided to families for their 
first birthday celebrations

141 55 

Figures reflect service period July 1, 2021 - June 30, 2022



Molly 
Born at 35 weeks at Danbury Hospital 

Finding out that our daughter Molly was
going to have a somewhat extended stay
in the NICU was one of the scariest and
toughest things we'd have to endure.
Having a plan and a picture in your head
about going home from the hospital as a
family is something everyone thinks
about before the baby comes, but
sometimes it doesn't work that way. 

Sharing your feelings with your spouse,
family, and friends is nice, but sometimes
you need to hear from someone outside
your circle who can give you a bit of
perspective and some truth. Both of
which lead to comfort.  

That's what Tiny Miracles did for our
family.

Being able to chat with a mentor, send a text, or talk
over zoom with someone that has done it before; or
help connect you with others going through it at the
same time as you is one of the great gifts that Tiny
Miracles provides. 

Tiny Miracles gives support in every way you can think
of, but the emotional support to help deal with the
anxiety and nerves is something that can't be
overstated and only Tiny Miracles could provide. 
We will never forget our time in the NICU, but we
will also never forget what Tiny Miracles brought
to our family.

Her parents' story



Made by Tiny Miracles' volunteers and
Distributed to Families in partner NICUs

386 Blankets

Figures reflect service period July 1, 2021 - June 30, 2022



“In times of need, Tiny Miracles was there right
off the bat. They were kind, supportive, and

caring. Thank you Tiny Miracles.”



Hank & Wiley's Dad

Hank and Wiley 
Born at 31 weeks at Stamford Hospital



Amara
Born at 35 weeks at Norwalk Hospital 

On January 21, 2022, I had to
emergently have a C-section at 33
weeks gestation due to placental
abruption. It was a very scary night
for us. On top of that, I was
struggling with symptoms of COVID.
We did not know if Amara or I
would make it that night. 

After she was safely delivered, she
was sent to the NICU and I was not
able to hold or see her in person for
a week. Leelee, a Tiny Miracles
mentor, FaceTimed with me and I
was able to see my baby for the 1st
time and ensure that she was ok. 

Every day someone from the Tiny
Miracles team checked on us and
gave us so many useful things. I am
so thankful for everything The Tiny
Miracles Foundation has done and
continues to do for others!

"Tiny Miracles 
has been a godsend 

for our family."

Her mom's words



Welcome Bags
distributed to families
that include essential

items for the early
days in the NICU

600+

Tiny Treasures Bags

Home Care Bags
given to families to
help them transition
home following their

NICU stay

300+

Figures reflect service period July 1, 2021 - June 30, 2022



I can't say how grateful I am for the NICU and staff at St. Vincent's, the wonderful people of The
Tiny Miracles Foundation and my totally devoted boyfriend, who was a proud father and there
every step of the way! I had so much support from everyone and I knew Oliver was very well
taken care of! 

When we got home, it was a little harder because although I had support, it didn't feel like a lot of
people around me understood what I had been going through. It was great to hear about how
The Tiny Miracles Foundation had a community of moms who did a Zoom meeting/video chat
weekly to touch base, check in on each other and offer advice or words of support! A lot of them
told me that now you wouldn't be able to even tell their child had been born early! I've even had
mentors offer extra support in other areas which is absolutely wonderful! The services The Tiny
Miracles Foundation provides is beyond amazing as far as offering support or help in other ways!

Oliver
Born at 35 weeks at St. Vincent's Medical Center

"We really are grateful for all the support you have
provided in the past and still continue to provide. "

In his mom's words



Isla
Born at 26 weeks 
at Yale New Haven Children's Hospital

"I remember [the woman from Tiny Miracles] telling me her
story and it automatically made me feel like everything was
going to be ok. I knew we had a long road ahead of us full of
unknowns but she knew all the right things to say. We truly felt
cared about."                                       

Isla's Mom



Our Supporters

$50,000 AND ABOVE
George and Carol Bauer
Michael and Elizabeth Klein                

$30,000 TO $49,999
The Godina Family
Réal and Tara Leclerc                

$15,000 TO $29,999
Mike and Jaclyn Carbino                
The Prolacta Bioscience Foundation        
Stamford Health 
Union Savings Bank Foundation 
Wilson Family Foundation 

$10,000 TO $14,999
Jake and Alice Clark                
Connoisseur Media, LLC
The Ibbitson Family 
David and Kim Januszewski                
Tom and Gwen Noto                
The Petit Family Foundation 

$5,000 TO $9,999
Christopher and Christina Combe                
Tim and Cheryl Egan                
Elizabeth Raymond Ambler Trust 
Ernest and Joan Trefz Foundation 
First County Bank Foundation 
Blake and Laura Franchi                
Ivy Rehab Network 
Near and Far Aid 
Nuvance Health 
Prolacta 
The Shumway Foundation
Scott and Robin Srolis                
James and Eileen Thomas
Tony Truino
Yale New Haven Health

$2,500 TO $4,999
American Endowment Foundation 
Arch W. Shaw Foundation 
Lisa Blake
Charles and Mabel P. Jost Foundation 
Crane Fund For Widows and Children 
Stacy and Tara Eastland 
Michael and Pat Gallo

Ryan Garrity
The Harbor Lights Foundation 
Jeff and Eila Johnson 
New Canaan Community Foundation 
Doug and Cameron Sokolik 
St. John's Community Foundation
Walmart

$1,000 TO $2,499
Bankwell Financial Group  
Judy Becker                 
Laurie and Brian Bessey                  
Ed Borkowski                 
Jason Borkowski                 
John Borkowski                 
Mike and Katherine Brilli                 
Broder Orland Murray & DeMattie, LLC  
Liam and Heather Burke                 
Cadillac of Greenwich  
Cedar Street Charitable Foundation/ 
     Deane and Maryanne Martire  
Charity Golf International  
William and Patty Cunningham                 
Vincent and Elizabeth Childers 
Marc Cohen                 
James and Joy Cummiskey                 
Mark and Alexis Czeterko                 
Darien Sport Shop 
The Delaney Memorial Foundation  
Laura DeRemer                 
Brett and Laura DeShay                 
David and Ashley Dineen                 
David and Mardi Durkin 
Will and Ellie Eglin 
Joseph and Barbara Esterly 
Ethel & Abe Lapides Foundation 
Genevieve Lau, LLC 
Michael and Kara Gerardi 
Jason and Brooke Gies 
Arman and Jennifer Gogkol-Kline 
Eral Gogkol-Kline 
Green's Baby Nurses & More 
Andrew and Lauren Greig 
Grumman Hill Montessori Association, Inc.
Randy and Cindy Heck 
Mike and Jill Hooper
Lawrence and Jennifer Imbrogno 
Brendan and Susie Johnson 
Heath and Alyssa Kent

Christopher and Caitlin Kirklin 
Lone Pine Foundation 
Jonathan and Beatriz Mayhew 
Ruby Mayhew 
Susan and Thomas McInerney 
Fred and Vivienne McMullen 
Pamela Nadler 
Nedder & Associates, LLC 
Jared Nussbaum                 
Pediatric Healthcare Associates/ 
     Dr. Freedman
Pierre A. Rochat Family Fund 
     of the Community Foundation  
Pietrini/Smith Charitable Fund  
Alok and Cindy Reejhsinghani                 
Thomas and Marianne Reifenheiser                 
RK Manufacturing Corporation
Michael and Carrie Ruehlman                 
Shelby Saer                 
Savings Bank Of Danbury Foundation 
Linda May Smith                 
Paul and Karen Stamoulis                 
Peter and Kathy Streinger                 
Joe and Tina Tison                 
Town Fair Tire Foundation 
Miguel and Ariane Triay                 
Richard and Shirley Viscarello                 
Western Carriers, Inc.                  
Thomas and Maria Wilcox                 
Ted and Christine Yang                 
William Zaccarelli  
Christopher and Stephanie Zapata

Our programs would not be possible without the generous gifts 
from these supporters received between July 1, 2021, and June 30, 2022.  

 In Kind Donations (Events)
 Cortney Wood Photography
 Costco
 Brett and Laura Deshay
 Heath and Alyssa Kent
 Michael and Leelee Klein
 LaRocca's Country Market
 Music Together of FC
 Palmer's Market
 The Vale Fox Distillery
 Trader Joe's - Darien
 Vock and Vintage
 Water Wipes USA
 Adam Wood



$500 TO $999
ATL Advisor, LP 
John and Linda Barbosa 
Barnum Foundation For Life 
Frank and Jennifer Barros 
Matt and Jackie Basso 
Ryan and Kara Betts 
Janine Bevilacqua 
Mike and Sarah Blumberg 
Eric and Lisa Broder 
Chris Brophy 
Vin and Lynn Burke 
Brandon Bush
The Celli Family 
Vincent and Elizabeth Childers 
Ernest Cochran 
Jacob and Kathryn Cohen                 
Compass Cares CT Community Fund 
The Darrell Harvey Family Foundation 
Bruce DeShay                 
Jeffery DeShay                 
Aaron and Nicole Diamond                 
Chris Eades                 
Alexander and Erin Eblen                 
Joseph Giangrande III                 
Yeisid Gozzo                 
Paul and Kristi Hoffmann                 
Robert and Jodie King                 
Andrea Kosack                 
Vicki Kritsovas                 
Necla Kudrick                 
Robert Laible                 
John and Lisa LaManna                 
Russell and Ruth Lane                 
Laufer Group International  
John and Susan Lindenberg                 
Kathy LiVolsi                 
Wally and Melissa Lobo                 
Ted and Alison Logan  
Darren and Caitlin Long                 
Sean Madgett                 
Chris and Stephanie Maher                 
Andy and Danielle Maloney                 
David and Samantha Mann  
MBI, Inc.
Ryan and April Mignone                 
Doug and Alison Milne                 
Maggie Van Munching                 
The Odd Job Landscaping  
Baris and Sule Oran                 
Jennifer Popp                 
Bo and Caroline Reily                 
Brent and Chrissie Rupp                 
Peter and Meghan Salonia                 
Richard and Kathy Sandhaus   
Ellen Sandhaus 
Donald Shaffer 
Jakub Skoniecki 
Jeffrey and Joanne Smith 

Kathy Spahn 
Sharyn Spinelli 
Starwood Capital 
Mike and Kaitlyn Steffa 
John and Charlotte Suhler 
Caroline Theodoridis 
Christopher and Elizabeth Thompson 
Elliot and Emily Turner 
Christopher and Christina Van Munching 
Gerrit and Cristina Veeder 
Jeremy and June Waldecker 
David and Sarah Spitz Walker 
Winokur Family Foundation 
Eileen Yost 
 
 

$250 TO $499
Charlie and Katie Adams                
Yakut Akman
Sarah Allen
Allyson Anderson                
Daniel and Jen Anderson                
Amazon Smiles
Tom and Christine Ayoub
Shirley Baliki                
Jonathan Bates                
Belway Electrical Contracting Corp. 
Bonnie Blake
Karin Bombard
Emily Ceisler
Stephen and Susan Clayton                
Jon and Jacqueline Davis                
Matthew and Alexa Donoghue                
Albert and Samantha Eskenazi                
Seve and Marisela Esposito                
Fandom 
David and Dorothy Fitton                
Dave and Jennifer Forrler                
Richard and Nancy Freedman                
Brian and Elizabeth Gibney                
Simone Gignoux                
The Glassmeyer Family
Karen Green
Rahul and Shruti Gupta      
Robert and Paula Herzlinger 
Robert and Wendy Hopper
John T. Dougherty CPA, LLC
David and Shannon Kieske 
Casey and Sarah Kilcullen 
Anastasia Klyuchinskaya 
Matthew and Katarina Kraft 
Justin and Anna Kroesser 
Len and Susan Kunin 
Diane LaManna
Alex and Rebecca Leach 
Tamu and John Lucero 
Ashley Mayo
Catherine McCulloch 
John and Maureen McInerney 
Jeff and Michelle Mitrione 
Nancy Mitrione 
Kim Morque
NY Electrical Contractors Association
Katharine O'Brien 
Gerry and Lynn Rakos 
Evan and Elaine Remley 
Dan and AnnMarie Savino
Christopher Simonds 
Bill and Susan Smith 
Solar Electric Systems, Inc. 
Ken and Anne Southworth 
Lisa Tantillo
Heather Thomas 
Ariel Thorne
Linda Thorne
Tom and Brenda Watson 
Wilton Fit Body Boot Camp
Jim and Joell Wittmer 
Jim and Jennifer Zech 

In Kind Donations  (Overall)
Aux Delice
Cara Barrett
Carter's
Delivering Good
Ali Betesh
Sue Brichacek
Olga Conterez
Margarita Ferguson
Ellen Goode
Karen Gregory
Ashley Heliotis
Katie Horan
Monika Kapustin
Leelee Klein
Alexander Koral
Tiffany Martovell
Lindsay O'Donnell
O'Neill & Sons Moving
Wendy Petty
Hattie Quarnstrom-Figueroa
Joan Raimo
Donna Reynolds
St. Maurice Church Prayer Shawl Ministry
Kathleen Stannard
Katherine Stout
The Pantry
Water Wipes USA
Rachel Zarghami



Jenn Forrier
Michael and Katie Gacek                
Jude and Margaret Garden                
Gemini Trust Company 
John and Kai Godina                
Patricia Griffin                
Judy Hajjar                
Laura Hancock                
Donna Hand                
Justin Hartes
John and Bernadette Hess                
Russ Hoehn
Charles and Julia Hoffman                
Zachariah and Katharine Horan                
Linda Hudson
Ryan Hunter 
Liz Irving
Stephanie Jackson                
Aarthi Anand Jeeva                
Michael Joaquim                
Edward and Jean Johnson                
Elizabeth Jones                
J.P. and Annamarie Kealy                
Darrice Kelley                
Karen Kelly
Kent-Van Alen Fund 
Faith Kirkpatrick                
Michael and Evelyn Kirner                
Jarrod Koch
Katherine and Andrew Kohari                
Marie Korec                
Christina Koskinas                
Jennifer Lalli                
Kevin and Brooke Lalumiere                
Anita Lamb
Kerri Larken
Dennis Leclair                
Martin Lee
Barbara Leonard                
Wu Hsiung and Hsiu-O Lin                
Mark and Grace Linhard                
Mike and Debbie Lombardo                
Russ and Kelly Lowder                
Jonathan and Andrea Maldon 
Maggie Marchesi 
Latha Maripuri 
Kevin McDonald 
Gordon and Anne McKee 
Alexandra Mehan 
Christopher and Nicola Mehan 
Lauren Mehan
MEMIC 
Jessie and Chip Merriam 

Anne Mignone
Christine Miller 
Justin and Michelle Miller 
Jona Monsen
Katherine Montrone 
Chris and Kathleen Moran 
Jamie Morelli
Christopher and Melissa Morley                
Justin and Carmen Murphy                
Paul and Colleen Murray                
Cammie Naylor                
Michael Neely
Shawn and Beth Nihoff                
Toni Noach
Jeff O`Brien
Chris and Meaghan O'Connor                
Ian and Debbie O'Malley                
John O'Neill 
Kiana O'Reilly                
Pat O'Reilly
The Ormiston Family 
Christine Ostrowski                
John Ozard
Utpal Parekh
Nicole Perrault                
Leslie Perrone                
Lorena Petrucelli                
John and Susan Pettenati                
David and Joyce Plasse                
Dickon and Sandra Platt                
Roger and Sheila Plourde                
James and Kerry Plutte                
Jaret and Leslie Posmentier                
Jennifer Poulliotte                
Ami Powers
Jack Powers
Catherine Power                
Taylor Priest
Parallel Products                
Jessica Pulido                
Quaff'd 
Josh and Michelle Rawlins                
Brooke Redmond                
Kenneth Reese
Stephanie Reilly                
Emma Richards
Patrick and Jennifer Robinson                
Bernice Rodriguez                
Joann Romano
Stephen and Margie Roney                
John and Kathy Ruehlman                
Matt and Bonnie Rumilly
Chris and Meg Ruppenstein 

Anne Scandone
Richard and Amy Schafrann 
James and Katrina Schellens 
Lisa Schmid
Mary Schlosser 
Kevin and Jenny Schwartz 
Lindsey Shankman 
Jennifer Shelov 
Meredith Sheth 
Susan Shriner
Robert and Brooke Shuhy 
Lauren Siciliano 
Bill Sideravage 
Thayer Sifers 
Michael Sinese                
Alex Singer
Karen Smith
Alexander Stanton                
Eric and Katie Stein                
Ed Stewart
Kristin Stock
Michael Sweeney                
Carol Teixeira                
Toni Tell
Thiemann-Wicker Family 
     Foundation 
Thyme and Season, LLC 
Taylor Towles
Jamie Tran
Shanika Uduwana                
Lakshmi Vayugundla                
Marianne Velasquez                
Rosa Ayala Ventura                
Tatyana Vesselovskaya                
Natalie Wandelt                
Julie Ward
Susan Ward
Stephanie Warren                
Watkins Family Foundation 
Dave and Laura Watt                
Colleen Weitekamp                
Alan and Nicole Werner                
Tom and Laura Whitcomb                
Lauren Wilcox
Donavan Wildgoose                
Charles Winchell                
Lucinda Wittenberg                
Marilyn Woodhall                
Robin Wright
David and Cynthia Yowan                
Colin Zilins
Alex Zuluaga      

We are grateful for all support 
but are not able to list more than these names 

due to space limitations.   

$100 TO $249
James Anania
Colleen Annelli                
Gus and Ruth Ansback                
Frank and Nicole Avallone                
Gina Bafundo
Gerald and Stephanie Bartlett                
Louis Baselice                
Edward Bender
Andrea Bleecher                
Matt and Alex Bluestein                
Mike and Lisa Boldt                
Betsy Boyle
Patrick and Andrea Bradley                
Anne-Lise Brown                
Alyssa Buckheit                
Tom and Devon Burger                
Phil and Kerri Cagnassola                
Elizabeth Cahill                
Ellen Calle                
Alicia Cammilleri                
Jocelyn and Brian Caple                
Karen Carbino                
Sal and Jean Carbino                
Annalise Caron                
Tina Carpenteri                
Debra Castelluccio                
Shydaia Cephas                
Tom and Lisa Cerussi                
Gregg and Meghan Chiota                
Clarion Events Inc. 
Pamela Clark                
David Colville                
Maura Connell                
Jennifer Cotto                
Mark and Terryann Cucinell                
Alexis Curtis
Brooke Datz
Gerard Davis
Chris and Kristin Dayton              
Alessia DeGrazia                
Michael DeShay                
Andrea DiLauro                
Ryan Donegan                
Brian Dolan
Eric Douglas
Michael and Andrea Doyle                
Sarah Doyle                 
Anthony D'Souza                
Gail Dudack
Nancy Duryea
Stephen and Barbara Duscio
Matt and Ashlee Effler 
Bob and Laura Lee Essick 
William Esterly 
Ed and Danielle Evans 
Fairfield Ludlowe High School
     Tiny Miracles Club 
Rachel Feintzeig 
Elana Ferrari
Jean Field    



The Tiny Miracles Foundation 
proudly partners with 

these six Connecticut hospitals. 

Danbury Hospital

Norwalk Hospital


